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Important Public Information Meeting Concerning 

Bill 104 And Its Impact On The Children’s Eligibility Right To Receive 

English-Language Instruction In Public Schools 

 

Montreal, Tuesday, November 26, 2002 - Alliance Quebec’s Montreal Chapter will 

be holding a public meeting on Saturday, November 30th 2002 commencing at 9:30 

A.M. at St. George’s Church Hall, 1101 Stanley St. (South of Rene Levesque Blvd., 

near Place du Canada and Windsor Station). This is In response to over one hundred 

enquiries from parents whose children are enrolled in non-subsidized English-

language private schools, and who are adversely affected by Bill 104, 

The purpose of the meeting is to ensure that the parents are well-informed of the 

different aspects of this particular law and the necessary remedial measures deemed 

essential in addressing individual situations. 

Alliance Quebec is a non-profit, community based organization that strives for the 

promotion of linguistic minority community rights within a human rights culture in 

Quebec. 

Admission is free, and those who are interested in this particular topic are welcome. 
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